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1st April 2021

Good morning Parents and Carers,
It does feel great to actually be finishing the end of a term where there has been some degree of normality. All the children have all worked so hard in the 4 weeks that they have been in school but I don’t feel the term could have been any longer as many of them have run out of steam.

Watching the Year 2 children this morning has been super. I have just been in and looked at their outfits and they are all able to tell me who they are, what their character is famous for and dads, you need to watch out, some of the girls will be demanding their rights over Easter I feel sure. 

Forest School with Year 3 children has been great. Mrs Blakeley was taking the children down this morning and they are making all sorts of Easter crafts as well as Easter food goodies – it’s lovely to see the children enjoying their learning. A big thank you to our three helpers, Mrs Ledger, Mrs Spencer and Mr Hyams – your help is greatly appreciated.

On a much less pleasant note, we have had instruction that we have to ask Parents/Carers to let us know if any school children test positive up to and including this Saturday, 3rd April. Please email the office email address above and I will then send messages out to any affected year groups as all other children in that class will have to isolate for 10 days.
The offers for Reception places are issued on Friday 16th April. Can I ask Parents to not ring school on this day as there will not be anyone in. Please ring on Monday 19th to accept your place.

School finishes today at 2pm and reopens on 19th April. We are sticking to the same format for coming into school as we do at the present time but I am hopeful, that with the proposed changes that the Government are hoping to bring in, that we will be able to change things a little for the start of the second week. I shall send a message out as soon as I am able.

I also want to say a huge thank you to all the staff that work in school. The transitions from school to home to school learning have been seamless. Hill Top is very lucky to have such amazing people working so hard for the children of this area.

This just leaves me to say, have a lovely Easter break and stay safe and please don’t forget the clothing collection on Tuesday, 2oth April.
Regards

Karen Hyams
Principal
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